
Thorn Grove Gazette 
Friday 10th March 2023 

Dear Thorn Grove Families,  

Welcome to this week's edition of Thorn Grove Gazette- thanks goodness as I write this the snow has passed and 

the sun is shining!  

In school this week we have made great progress towards the creation of our new library and a full audit of our 

current bokos has taken place. This has resulted in a book sale after school organised by our Y6 Leadership Team 

and Mrs Tweddle.  

I hope your homes can benefit from an array of new books, while the funds raised will ensure we can purchase a 

range of exciting and current new titles. Watch this space! 

Have a lovely weekend  

Miss Vose  

Weekly Attendance  

 

 

Key Dates  

Mon 13th Mar - Y2 road safety session 

Tues 14th Mar - Y3 trip to Liverpool 

Tues 14th Mar - Y5 & 6 road safety sessions 

Tues 14th Mar - Y6 Robinwood parents meeting 

Wed 15th Mar - Bags 2 school collection 

Fri17th Mar - Reception Class Assembly 

Fri 17th Mar - PTA Bingo & Curry Night 

Thurs 23rd Mar - Y5 & 6 NSPCC workshop 

PTA Bingo and Quiz Night 

 

Bingo and quiz night on Friday 17th March. Doors open 6:30pm. Bingo starts at 7pm. There will be a 
break in the middle followed by a quiz. Maximum of 6 people per team. Finish time will be approximately 
9pm. Adults only. Friends and family welcome. There will be a bar to purchase drinks. Please feel free to 

bring your own snacks.  

Tickets are £6 and can be purchased via schoolmoney or on the night. 

Contributions for prizes will be gratefully received. If anyone has a business and can offer a voucher that 
would be fantastic. Small items are also welcome as these can be made into a hamper. 

REMINDER  

Wednesday 15th March 

Return your Bags2School 
by 9am 

This week’s  

Star of 

the 

Week 



Y3 Stone Age Trip  

Year 3 finally got to go on their Stone Age Day at Tatton Park, this week. They completed 

workshops on food and tools, shelters and the importance of fire. They also learnt how to track 

deer, just like a true hunter. 

The cold and snow didn't dampen their enthusiasm and they were complimented on their 

knowledge and vocabulary, by the Tatton Park guides.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Turkey and Syria Earthquake Appeal  

Over the last 2 weeks a group of Year 5 girls; Arianna, Fiona, Tulin and Isabel have been selling 

loom band jewellery to raise money for the Earthquake appeal. The girls have initiated this 

fundraising all by themselves, created their own product, marketed their ideas and given up their 

playtime to raise money. They have raised £90, which has then been increased to £400 through 

generous parental donations.  

Well done for showing Mutual Respect, our value of the week! 

 


